ARB Meeting-July 13, 2011 

· Members in Attendance:  Jan Closson and Kathy Renault
· The meeting began at 6:05 PM.  We discussed satellite dishes.  The ARB has no recommendations beyond what is contained in the by-laws but would accept recommendations made by the BOD.
· The property at 9628 is an extension of the property at 9632 Dolphin Run.  It should no longer be considered vacant.  The pergola should have had an ARB application according to Article VI-Section 6.2 of the by-laws and covenants.
· The privacy fence at 9645 Dolphin Run was approved.
· Two applications were submitted for a fence at 9562 Bay Point Drive.  The one with an eight foot section was denied according to the by-laws, and the other one was approved. The meeting ended at 6:40 PM.
Jan Closson, Recorder
